
 Due to Covid-19, the summer reading program is going to be a little different this year, but it 

will still be a blast! For the health and safety of our patrons, staff and the community, the summer 

reading program will be digital.  (If you do not have digital access, please use the reading log on the 

back side of this insert. Your entries will be added for a chance to win the Family Fun Grand Prize 

when you turn in your form.) You may choose either the online program OR the paper version but 

must use whatever version you choose for the remainder of the summer program.  

 To run this program, Rawson Library is using Wandoo Reader. Wandoo Reader is a virtual 

platform, provided by the Library of Michigan, to libraries across the state. 

 Summer Reading starts on Monday, July 6th and it ends on Friday, August 14th. No paper or 

online entries will be accepted after 5:30 pm on Friday, August 14th. The drawing for the Family Fun 

Grand Prize will take place on Friday, August 21. Winners will be announced via Facebook. 

You can register when the program begins on July 6th.  

 The kids program is designed for Kindergarten through the 8th grade. This year you can log 

minutes spent reading and complete challenges to earn entries into a grand prize at the end of the 

summer.  

 Since it’s everyone’s first time using Wandoo Reader (patrons as well as staff!), we are keeping 

things pretty simple. First you should decide if you want to create an account for each child or register 

for a Family Management Portal account to handle all your family and group registrations under one 

account. When you log in, you will be directed to the program’s Home Page. Here you can log  your 

reading by entering the title of what you are reading  and the number of minutes you have read. You 

can enter any number of minutes at a time, and the program will take care of keeping the total count. 

You will be able to view your total minutes read in the upper right hand corner of the page.  

 Along the top of the kid’s program website, you will see four tabs labeled “Home”, “Books”, 

“Challenges”, and “Awards”. If you click on “Books” you will find another place to log minutes and you 

will see the running log of what you have read so far and for how long.  If you click on “Challenges”, 

you will find some special  tasks you can do to earn more entries into the Family Fun Grand Prize 

Drawing, and this is also where you log completed challenges. Challenges help you to enjoy your 

summer, have fun with family and friends and use library resources that you may have never tried 

before. If you click on “Awards” you will find the awards that you have earned, your first being for 

registering for the summer reading program. You will also receive an award every time you read a 

total of 75 minutes. Each award also gives you one entry into the Family Fun Grand Prize Drawing. 

2020 Summer Reading Program 



Name:_______________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone No:_________________________________ Grade:_____________________________ 

Email:_______________________________________________________________________ 
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Color in a square for each 15 minutes that you read. For 

every 75 minutes that you read this summer, you will earn 

an entry into the Family Fun Grand Prize Drawing.  

Be sure to turn in this sheet by August 14th to be entered 

in the drawing. 


